


DECEMBER 16TH, 9AM-3PM 
AT NASHOBA REGIONAL HS 
12 GREEN RD, BOLTON, MA

Give the 

Gift of 

Blood! 

Holiday Blood drive

Hosted by: Nashoba Best Buddies 

& Boston Children's Hospital



Attention:  Please post this announcement on your community bulletin board  
Contact: Susan Mello-Conroy, Youth Services Librarian, Thayer Memorial  
Email:   sconroy@cwmars.org 
Date:  12/5/17  
 
 
Story Hour: 10:30 a.m., Dec 28; Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster.  
NO STORY HOUR OVER VACATION.  
Have questions? Contact Children's Librarian Susan Conroy at 978-368-8928 x. 5 or sconroy@cwmars.org.  
 
 
Story Hour: 10:30 a.m., Jan 4 ; Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster. Enjoy stories, songs and a craft.  
Ages 2 - 5. Have questions? Contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org.  
 
 
Story Hour: 10:30 a.m., Jan 11; Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster. Enjoy stories, songs and a craft.  
Ages 2 - 5. Have questions? Contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org.  
 
 
Thomas the Tank Engine Club: Jan 3 at 4:00pm;  
Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster. 
A weekly club -- Drop in when you can -- For all ages -- No need for child to sign up or bring anything --we have all the 
Thomas the Tank Engine parts you’ll need including trains, tracks and destinations!!  
Have questions? Contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org.  
 
 
Thomas the Tank Engine Club: Jan 10 at 4:00pm 
Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster.  
A weekly club -- Drop in when you can -- For all ages -- No need for child to sign up or bring anything --we 
have all the Thomas the Tank Engine parts you’ll need including trains, tracks and destinations!! 
 
 
Peter Murphy’s Theater Group. Wednesday, 12/27/17 from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 
At Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster.  
Registration required; ages 6 and up. Total of 15 children. 
An exciting new program with Peter that is sure to be fun! 
We’ll have rehearsal with props and costumes and performance for grownups at 3:15pm. 
To register contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org.  
 
 
‘Let’s Go to the Moon!!’ Thursday, 12/28/17 at 1:00pm. Suzanne Hauerstein returns! 
Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster.  
Registration required; up to 10 students. Ages 3 to 6.                                                                                              
We’re going on a trip to outer space! Students will decorate a space helmet to wear, mold a clay space alien, use 

paint and tin foil to print a paper moon and a collage rocket ship. All with recycled water jug, clay, and 
crumpled tin foil! To register contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org 
 
 
Hands On Nature with Heather Simpson Friday, 12/29/17, 10:30am 
Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster.  
Registration required.  
For Children in Pre-school through elementary age. How do your favorite animals spend the winter? Come find 
out, as we learn about how they look for shelter during the coldest months of the year in NE. We will learn 
about hibernation, how animals spend the winter, and the amazing adaptations animals have. Bring a small 
stuffed animals & create a cozy little hibernation den to take home!  
To register contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org 
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Anne Frank: a story of Hope, Love, and Perseverance 

A one woman performance featuring Sheryl Faye. 

At Thayer Memorial Library, 717 Main St., Lancaster 

Wednesday, January 3, 2018 @ 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 

Please join us in ‘meeting’ Anne Frank, born in Germany on June 12, 1929. She lived most of her life in 

Holland, having moved there with her family when the Nazis gained control over Germany. In July 1942, 

the family went into hiding and Anne kept a diary and wrote in it regularly. Our story starts on July 6, 

1942 and gives a taste of what life was like for her. In this world where there is a lot of hate this is a 

wonderful program about Perseverance, Hope, and Love leaving us all with a stronger message. 

No registration necessary. 

Suitable for middle schoolers, high schoolers and adults. 

For questions contact the library at 978-368-8928 x. 2 or sconroy@cwmars.org 
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STAY TUNED FOR MORE INFO TO FOLLOW 

 

Coming Soon!!! 

Nashoba Youth Wrestling  
Location: NRHS 

When: December - February 

 

What Wrestling can do for you… 

 

• Improves self-confidence and the belief that anything is possible  

• Teaches young people to respect themselves and others  

• Promotes excellence and encourages athletes to set goals  

• Builds personal accountability because the athlete alone is 

responsible for the outcome  

• Develops integrity, discipline, and a strong work ethic—traits that 

will last a lifetime  

• Exposes athletes to positive hard working role models  

 

Wrestling alumni all over have gone on to achieve success in every 

field. Presidents, astronauts, authors, and business executives all credit 

wrestling and the life lessons learned on the mat, for their success.  

 



“Join the fastest game on two feet!” 

Nashoba Youth Lacrosse League 

registration is OPEN for the 2018 spring season.

Lacrosse for boys grades 1 thru 8

For more information and registration please 

visit  www.nashobalacrosse.org 

Any questions, please contact : robertjricketts@gmail.com

The Nashoba Lacrosse program is not affiliated with the Nashoba Regional School District. 
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Guardians Youth Lacrosse is not for profit 

Sponsored BY: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U9 & U11 Equipment for Commitment 
In 2017 season, GYL was awarded an equipment grant from the Bill Belichick Foundation, in 
conjunction with STX Lacrosse.  We are passing this on to you. 

 The First 24 U9/U11 new player boy’s registrations will qualify to receive a free  
brand new full set of STX equipment (sizes permitting).  

This includes a full lacrosse stick, helmet, shoulder pads, arm pads, and gloves! 
 

Based on our previous 3 years of success and fun, it is easy to see why lacrosse is the fastest 
growing sport in the US.  Lacrosse is a fast-paced, skilled, team oriented sport for kids of all ages.   
 
Boys Registration      U9-U15 $150 

Girls Registrations U9-U15 $125 

Fiddle Stix Program  U7  $50 *New in 2018* 
  (Developmental)      

 
Hurry and Register at www.guardiansyouthlax.com .  Space is limited! 

 

 

 

Any questions, please contact us at guardiansyouthlax@gmail.com 

*New this year we now welcome Clinton and Lancaster players!* 

http://www.guardiansyouthlax.com/

